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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

 24th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Football League 

 

Our football team will be taking part in football matches for the next 6 weeks. 

 

The first match starts on Friday 27th September and details are below:  

 

• Children will be escorted to Admiral Park, L8 8JN (next to Admiral Street Police 

Station) straight from school 

• Kick off at 3.30 – finish at approximately 4.30 pm 

• Children will need football boots and shin pads.  Football kit will be provided. 

• Your child must bring a water bottle for refreshment only. 

• Spectators are welcome 

• Match dates are Friday 27th September, Friday 4th October, Friday 11th October, 

Friday 18th October, Friday 25th October and Friday 8th November.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 

 

 

REPLY FORM 

Please return to Mr Millington 

 

Name of Child: 

My child can make their own way home from Admiral Park Yes/No 

I will collect my child from Admiral Park Yes/No 

Name of Parent: 

 

Signature of Parent: 

 

Date: 
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